
To: Ben Lowe 

Subject:RE: Anthro course 

 

 

 

From: Ben Lowe   

Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 10:14 AM  

To: Michael Harris <mharris@fau.edu>  

Subject: RE: Anthro course 

 

Thanks, Mike. Since this is already on the books, we have not objections. Kind regards, Ben 

 

  

 

 

 

From: Michael Harris <mharris@fau.edu>   

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 10:30 AM  

To: Ben Lowe <bplowe@fau.edu>  

Subject: RE: Anthro course 

 

Ben, 

Just FYI, Fewkes ordinarily teaches this at the HC and has a course number.  We’re putting this  

in through anthro so that we can cross-list it.  We’ve done it three times already with the ANT  

4930 designation, but the registrar won’t list it again. 

 

Mike 

 

From: Ben Lowe   



Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 9:46 AM  

To: Michael Harris <mharris@fau.edu>  

Subject: RE: Anthro course 

 

Sure thing, Mike. Let me run it by Ken Holloway, who heads up the Asian Studies program, and  

Eric Hanne. I’ll get back to you soon. 

 

Regards, 

Ben 

 

From: Michael Harris <mharris@fau.edu>   

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 8:47 AM  

To: Ben Lowe <bplowe@fau.edu>  

Subject: Anthro course 

 

Hi Ben, 

  Anthro is seeking to add a new course, Intro to Asian Studies.  The course is proposed by  

Jaqueline Fewkes, professor at the Honors College, but would be on the books in Anthropology  

as non-honors.   

  Let me know if History has any objections or questions. 

Best, Mike   


